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  2nd February 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

We are excited to inform you that Year 5 will have a visit from the planetarium on 

Thursday 22nd February. 

This workshop will support our work on Space in science. 

It is necessary for us to request a voluntary contribution for this visit. The suggested 
contribution is £3.00. If your child is entitled to the pupil premium grant, this cost is 
reduced to £1.50. If we do not receive enough contributions, or funding from 
elsewhere, it may be necessary to cancel. You will be informed if this happens.  
 
Payment can be made online via Scopay, code: 5 PLANETARIUM 24 
 
 

We would appreciate it if all contributions could be made by Wednesday 21st 
February. 
 

In addition, we are currently collecting sturdy cardboard for our DT project next half 

term. If you have any thick cardboard (such as the type used for parcels rather than 

thinner cardboard used for cereal boxes) that you no longer require, we would be 

very grateful if you could send it into school.  

Many thanks 

Year 5 Team  

----------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Year 5 Planetarium   

(Please return by Wednesday 21st February) 

 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………… Class: ………………………… 

 

 I have paid £3.00 / £1.50 (please circle) via Scopay for the Planetarium. 
 

 

 My child has money on their general account; please take the payment from there. 
 

 

     Signed: ……………………………………………………………… (Parent / Carer) 

http://www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org/

